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Dear Mr Mitchell,

Thank you very much for your kind donation of £4,742.75, raised by completing the
Three Peaks Challenge in memory of Dave Owens and Frank Goodall.

Well done for raising such a fantastic amount! Please pass on my thanks to
everyone involved and all who took part.

Cancer Research UK is the world's leading charity dedicated to researching the
causes, treatment and prevention of cancer. Our world-class doctors and scientists
are working together to find new and effective treatments for cancer faster than ever
before, and to prevent more people from developing the disease.

Cancer Research UK collaborates internationally to share information so that UK
patients can benefit from research undertaken all over the world and patients globally
can benefit from British research. We are carrying out global reviews of early breast
cancer treatment and all the ongoing trials in leukaemia, bowel and prostate cancer.

Thousands of people are alive in Britain today thanks to progress made in cancer
research. However, our funds are raised almost entirely through public donations so
we rely overwhelmingly on the support of people like you.

If you would like further information on fundraising for or the work of Cancer
Research UK, please do not hesitate to contact me on 0113 231 9828 or at the
address above.

Thank you again for your valuable ongoing support.

Yours sincerely

T
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Sally Hutton ™
Community Fundraiser
Cancer Research UK

Patron Her Majesty The Queen
Presidents HRH The Duke of Gloucester KG GCVO and HRH Princess Alexandra, the Hon, Lady Ogilvy KG GCVO  Chief Executive Professor Alex Markham
Cancer Research UK is a registered charity No. 1089464, Registered as a company limited by guarantee in England and Wales No. 4325234, Registered address, 61 Lincoln’s Inn Fields, London WC2A 3PX.
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Dear Mr Mitchell

| write both personally and on behalf of the Bradford Macmillan Appeal to thank you
and the family and friends of Dave Owens and Frank Goodall most sincerely for your
generous donation of £4742.75 which you raised through the Three Peaks
Challenge.

By raising money for this local appeal you are helping us to provide five additional
Macmillan nurse specialists and also an Ethnic Minorities Liaison Worker to work in
the Bradford area. All of these specialists make a real difference to the lives of
patients and their families by providing expert care and practical and emotional
support. Right from the beginning and throughout the patient’s experience, they aim
to be there for everyone involved, whether at home or in hospital, listening,
understanding needs and helping life to go on.

Our vision is to work towards a time when every person in the land has equal and
ready access to the best information, treatment and care for cancer and where
unnecessary levels of fear are set aside. With support from people such as yourself
we will be able to achieve this.

Thank you once again for your support of this very worthy cause.

Yours sincerely

P Emma Lavelle-Wood
Fundraising Manager

Macmillan Cancer Relief would like to hold your details and send you further information about our work. Macmillan Cancer Relief, Cancer Relief Sales Ltd
and Macmillan Cancer Relief Trading Ltd may review these details to help us understand more about you and to contact you about our fundraising and
campaign work. We may also ask you to take part in confidential market research. If yeu prefer us not to use your details in any of these ways, please let
me know.

Macmillan CancerLine 0808 808 2020 www.macmillan.org.uk

Patron His Royal Highness, The Prince of Wales President The Countess of Halifax Deputy President Richard Hambro

Members of the Board: Chairman James Dundas Treasurer Joe MacHale, Jonathan Asquith, Professor Sir Kenneth Calman KCB FRSE,
Miss Susan Kirk, Ms Julia Palca, David R Paton OBE FRICS, Mrs Roderick Petley MBE, Simon Prior-Palmer, Mrs Cilla Snowball,
Dr Gareth Tuckwell Chief Executive Peter Cardy

Founded in 1911 by Douglas Macmillan MBE. Registered Charity Number 261017. Isle of Man Charity Number 604
A company limited by guarantee. Registered in England, Number 2400969. Registered office: 89 Albert Embankment, London SE1 7UQ
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Dear Gerrard and Colleagues

Yet again I am delighted to write and thank you for accepting the challenge of the 3 Peaks
Walk and also contributing so much money to help our Research Institute. We will send you a
separate letter to tell you just how we have used this very substantial donation of £4992:75p.
Please will you pass on our grateful thanks to everyone who took part and those who made
donations through sponsoring the walkers?

I know that you organise your walk in memory of two very special people and I hope that
your achievements give you all a sense of pride in that you are making a real difference to the
lives of so many people who will benefit from the work our scientists are doing.

Earlier this year we announced that one of our research teams made a substantial
breakthrough in putting melanoma cells “to sleep” as a way of helping people living with this
condition. The leader of this team is a world renowned expert on this condition and reflects
the quality of the work we carry out at our Institute.

We wouldn’t be able to carry on this very important work if it wasn’t for events like yours.
Thank you so much.

Yours sincerely

Brian Curran
Community Fundraising Manager West Yorkshire

Patron: His Royal Highness The Prince of Wales

Chairman: Sir Nicholas Fenn GCMG Hon. Treasurer: A Doggart Chief Executive: Thomas Hughes-Hallett

Head Office & Registered Office: 89 Albert Embankment London SE1 7TP Tel 020 7599 7777 Fax 020 7599 7788

Incorporated as Marie Curie Cancer Care, a company limited by guarantee (England No. 507597) and licensed to omit the word 'limited".
This charity is an independent voluntary organisation {(Charity Reg. No. 207994).

Marie Curie Cancer Care provides high quality nursing, totally free, to give
terminally ill people the choice of dying at home supported by their families.

Marie Curie
Cancer Care

Devoted to Life
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Dear Mr Mitchell
Re: Dave Owens and Frank Goodall Memorial Fund

Thank you so much for your most generous donation of £1,580.94 being the money raised
through your annual Three Peaks Challenge.

The continued support and generosity of the friends and family of Dave and Frank is very
important to our Association and will entirely run the Association with all costs for over a
week. This is clearly a huge contribution as it will help upwards of 50 new patients and
carers affected by this cancer during that time. We are indebted.

Oesophageal cancer is still a difficult disease to treat and the incidence is unfortunately
increasing in the UK. Our work to support patients and their families by providing the
telephone helpline and quality information appropriate to their treatment is increasingly
needed. We are also trying to influence the public to seek advice earlier if they have
persistent symptoms, and GPs to be more aware of the possibility of the disease thus
ensuring earlier referral to specialists.

Thank you once again and please thank your supporters on our behalf.

Kind regards

HI T

Lynne Watson
Patient Support Manager

22 Vulcan House, Vulcan Road, Solihull, West Midlands B91 2JY
email: opa@ukgateway.net Tel: 0121 704 9860 website: www.opa.org.uk



